
  

        
                       
 
 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
I have the pleasure in inviting you to participate in the presentation of the results of the quantitative 
research conducted within the framework of "Increasing the Role of the Civil Society in Political 
processes of Armenia" project which will take place on November 25 2015 at 11:00 at “Picasso” hall of 
the “Congress” hotel. 
 
The project is implemented by Advanced Public Research Group (APR Group) with the financial 
support by European Endowment for Democracy. 
 
The goal of the research is to identify the attitude of the population of Armenia towards 
Constitutional reforms, as well as a number of other processes in Armenia. The objectives of the 
research is to clarify to what extent the Armenia population is aware of the content of the current 
Constitution and proposed amendments, as well as the attitude towards and expectations from 
Constitutional reforms. The research helped also identify issues such as the trust in the referendum, 
readiness to vote etc.  
The expected participants of the event are representatives of the RA Committee on Constitutional 
Reforms, National Assembly, Government, political parties, local and international organizations, as 
well as Mass Media.  
 
Attached you can find the presentation agenda. Please confirm your participation via phone (00 374 
91 300 748/ 00 374 98 300 948) or e-mail (aprgroup@gmail.com). 
 
The working language of the event is Armenian. 
 
Looking forward to your participation. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
Ruben Sargsyan 
Project Manager 
Chairman of “Advanced Public Research Group” (APR Group) 
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